Dear Bernheim Families,

In preparation for the start of school, we are asking that you please
consider purchasing (1) additional supply item for donation to the PTSA .
These items will be used to replenish teacher classroom wish lists
throughout the year. Items can be marked “PTSA” and dropped at school
during orientation days, open house or pickup can be arranged by contacting
agharper502@gmail.com. Any items donated will be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for supporting Bernheim Middle School PTSA
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